

Mr J Williams

Ref No:190530

19 June 2019

Dear Mr Williams

Thank you for your recent email request for information dated 30 May, which is being dealt with under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Section 1 of the Freedom of Information Act imposes a duty to inform you whether or not the information requested is held and I can confirm that Bilborough College holds the information requested.

You requested details of spend on agency staffing or the academic year 2018/2019 to date. For ease of reference, I have set out the information from your request in the table below together with the college's response.

Total spend on agency staffing for the academic year 2018/2019		£19,059.20 (to date)
Teaching spend		£18,568.92
Coaching spend		£ 491.28
By agency:	Teacher Active	£10,762.00
	Eden Brown	£5,873.92
	JJ Fox Ltd	£1,932.00
	Express Coaching	£491.28

If you have any queries about this request do not hesitate to contact me by email on helen.dennis@bilborough.ac.uk . Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a complaint, or request a review of our response then you should write the Principal at Bilborough College, College Way, Nottingham, NG8 4DQ or e-mail principal@bilborough.ac.uk you will find a copy of the College's complaints procedure on the website at the following address: www.bilborough.ac.uk a printed version can be provided on request, if you are dissatisfied with my response then please indicate clearly why this is the case. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future

Bilborough Sixth Form College College Way Nottingham NG8 4DQ T: 0115 8515000 F: 0115 9425561 E: enquiries@bilborough.ac.uk communications.

If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you have a right to appeal directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have already exhausted the complaints procedure provided by Bilborough College.

There is no charge for making an appeal.

The Information Commissioner may be contacted at:

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Telephone: 0303 123 1113 Website: www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely,

Helen Dennis

Director of Marketing and Information

Data Controller, Bilborough College

Merin